
                   
             

  

Upcoming Events 
 

  

  

February 2019 

Ground Hog Day: 

Will we have an early spring or will winter last six more 
weeks? On Friday February 1

st
 , the children will be making 

predictions on how long winter will last and discussing if 
the groundhog will see his shadow on Saturday, February 
2

nd
 and what it means. 

 

Show & Tell: 

Show & Tell will be on Wednesday, February 6
th

  & 

Thursday, February 7
th

.  Please remember to send your 

child to school with a special show & tell that they love.    

 

Love Is In The Air:   
 
February is a time for love and friendship at Bobbie Noonan’s! The children have been very busy spreading their love as 

they prepare for the Valentines Day parties. The parties will be on Wednesday, February 13
th

 and Thursday, February 14
th

. 

The children may bring in Valentines addressed to “Classmate”. The class group totals will be sent home in the next weekly 

newsletter. If you would like to send in a special treat please remember our food policy. If you have any questions regarding 

our food policy please contact the office. Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Pancakes & Pajama Day:  
 
We will be hosting a pajama party on the Valentine’s Day 

Parties, Wednesday, February 13
th

 & Thursday, February 

14
th

.  The children will be having a special snack of 

pancakes and the teachers have many fun activities 

planned.  So grab your favorite stuffed animal and wear 

your pajama’s to school. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences: 

We will be closed for Preschool (9-12) and Extended day 

Kindergarten (9-2:30) on Monday, February 18
th

 and 

Preschool Tuesday February 19
th

 due to our annual Parent 

Teacher Conferences. The conferences give your child’s 

teacher time to discuss your child’s progress and any 

concerns you may have. Please sign up for individual times 

in your child’s classroom.  Normal monthly tuition is due. 

 

 



   

  Registration for Summer Camp & 2019-2020 School Year!:   

Fall registration, for the 2019-2020 school year began on January 15th.  If your child will be attending Bobbie Noonan’s 

during the summer or next fall, please return the registration request form.  The fall registration fee is $100.00 for one child 

or $150.00 per family.  The summer activity fee is $30.00 per child.  These fees are due as you return the completed forms.  

At this time we have extended our loyalty discount.  Anyone who registers before February 14
th

 is eligible for 50% off the 

school year registration fee.  Forms returned without the appropriate fees paid will not hold a spot for your child.  Please 

understand that even if your child currently attends Bobbie Noonan’s they need to re-register for summer and fall.  

Remember in order to take advantage of our loyalty discount you will need to register by February 14
th

.  We will open 

registration to the public on February 15
th 

and registration then becomes a first come first serve basis.  If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact the office. 

 

 
Indoor Fire Drills:  

On Wednesday, February 27
th

 and Thursday, February 28
th

 
we will have an indoor fire drill to ensure your child’s 
safety. 

 

Music with Mrs. Michelle: 

Mrs. Michelle, our music teacher will be here on Tuesday, 

February 5
th

, Wednesday, February 13
th

, & Monday, 

February  25
th

.   Don’t forget to ask your children what 

songs they sang.  

Items From Home: 

With the weather getting colder and the snow falling, we need to make room for all of those hats, mittens, scarves, snow 

pants and boots. Please do not let your child bring toys to school in their backpacks: this will make room to put outside gear 

in and less mess on the floor.   In addition, please keep in mind the size of the cots and limit the amount of naptime items 

you allow your child to bring to school.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Fever Policy:     

If your child has a fever or is sent home with a fever, they 
must be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school. 
NO EXCEPTIONS!!!  If you are called to pick up your child 
because he/she is sick, you need to pick up your child in a 
timely manner. If this cannot be done, please have a back 
up person you can contact to pick up your child. 

 
 



             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

              

Happy Valentines Day! 

The Bobbie Noonan’s Staff 

 

 
 

All Parents: 

Did you like us on Facebook yet?  If not now is a great time.  Starting February 12
th

, we are going to be competing in a 

company wide Facebook contest.  This contest allows our followers to vote for the best snowman.  The winning school will 

win a prize.  We are very excited to be participating and want all parents and all their Facebook friends to vote for our 

banner/flag. Now the only way to do that is to like us on Facebook!  

 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Information:  

947 E. Division, Lockport, Illinois, 60441 

Phone Number: 815-838-2855 

Fax: 815-838-1654 

Email: lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions  through 

a note, email, or phone call.  Our email is checked at 9:00 

& 12:00 daily 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook! 

You might see some pictures of our school and children. 
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